
The Church Marches On!

February was a month of continued revival. The spirit of the church in Larnaca 
is very pure and unified for which we rejoice. The church continues to grow 
spiritually and new people are finding their place in the Kingdom. 

Two backsliders prayed back through to the Holy Ghost 
in February and one has attended consistently after 
being away from the Lord for several years. 

We have temporarily had to move 
services online due to nation-wide 
lockdowns. 

God is moving in a mighty way in this region and we believe the Coronavirus 
pandemic is stirring people who have been content for a long time as 
uncertainty spreads across the world. The challenges of the world are 
opportunities for the church to shine God’s light.  We know the Healer, the 
Way-Maker, and the Master of the Storm! 

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social 
media. 
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